Phi Kappa—University of Illinois

Dear Graduate Brothers of Phi Kappa:

The undergraduates of Phi Kappa have recently been exploring new avenues in an effort to improve our alumni communication and awareness. Through our efforts and your cooperation we feel that, with time, we can develop an incredible alumni association.

I know what you're all thinking right now. You're saying to yourselves, "Sure, you're just after money." Well, to that we answer an emphatic, "Not true." We've come to realize that monetary gains represent a minute fraction of the benefits that can be gained from a strong alumni group.

You may ask, "If you don't want our money, what

do you want?"

First of all, we want your knowledge, knowledge of how the House used to be. Perhaps you can restore some of the forgotten traditions that were important when you were a student. Also, we'd like to know if you have any suggestions whatsoever that can improve the efficiency of the business of our House.

We'd also like to know about your occupations. What are you doing now? What are the future job opportunities in your field? What advice can you give us to help us through our student careers? We'd really like having you stop by the House and discuss with us some

of the aspects of your career.

Now you may be asking, "What is Phi Kappa going to do for me?"

First, we'd like to see our alums around more often. If you ever need tickets to a football or basketball game, drop us a line. We'll do our best to find tickets and set up lodging in the House or in a motel, and we'll furnish